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ACT School Bus Advisory Newsletter

Recent Events
Our December Webinar featured a panel of industry experts from VEIC, OSD, Boston 
Public Schools, and National Grid. Our panel focused on considerations for schools 
and bus operators to support early planning for and procurement of electric bus fleets, 
charging stations, and infrastructure. If you missed it, check out the recording.

The project team hosted a Quarterly Meeting in January for enrolled districts where 
our experts discussed early findings in preparing for site assessments. Schools had 
an opportunity share what they are hoping to get our of the program as well as voice 
concerns and questions about electrifying their school fleets. Quarterly Meetings are 
one of many program offerings for enrolled districts to engage in, and a great 
opportunity to come together and learn about how other districts are approaching 
school bus electrification.
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Register Now!

March 27, 2024, 12-1pm: ACT School Bus Advisory Services Webinar. Register 
below for our upcoming webinar, which will focus on MA requirements for school bus 
electrification to help school districts and fleet operators prepare for the transition. Our 
industry experts will highlight what is on the near-term horizon for schools and fleet 
operators to be aware of, and what these statewide goals and requirements mean for 
fleets. We will share available resources, hear from school representatives who have 
deployed electric buses, and will leave plenty of time for questions to be answered. 

To learn more about the program, visit our website or email us at 
MassBusAdvisory@veic.org

You can also contact the project outreach team directly with any questions:
Alex Pine, VEIC, apine@veic.org 
Anna Brackenhofer, PowerOptions, abrackenhofer@poweroptions.org  
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